
Lea Endowed School 
Class 5 Newsletter – Friday 19th May 2017 

This Week 

 

This week in Class 5 we have been very busy 

producing our very best writing for assessment.  We 

have started by editing and improving some of our 

previous work.  I have been very impressed with how 

keen they have been to improve the quality and 

appearance of their own work and how much 

resilience they have shown to get the task done.   

 

Next week in school we will be learning about 

different faiths.  Each class will be learning about a 

different faith.  In Class 5 we will be learning all about 

Islam and what it is like to be a Muslim.  During the 

week we will be inviting special visitors in to school to 

help us with our learning and get a first-hand insight 

into what it is like to be a Muslim.  

 

Children have been asking me this week if we will be 

doing ‘Enterprise’ this year now that SATs are 

finished.  Once all our writing has been done and 

assessed, we will be doing Enterprise as the children 

are so keen to do it, so please discuss some simple 

ideas that children could put into action at home. 

 

It is also that time of year when children start to feel 

unsettled and nervous about moving on to a new 

school.  If you have any concerns or feel that there is 

anything that we can do to help with this transition 

please let us know.  

 

Mr Smith – Class 5 Teacher 
 

 

 

 

 

Reminders/Information 
 

 

 Class 5s ‘Open Door’ sessions are on Thursday 

between 3.15 and 4pm.  Please feel free to 

come in and look at your child’s work. 
 

 Fidget Spinners 

We have enjoyed the latest craze in school but we 

are making next week the last few days when they 

can be brought into school. 

 

 
 
 

Next Week 
 
Worship – This term our worship theme is Peace. Each 
week selected children will be planning their own 
worship based on this theme. 
Topic – Our topic theme this term is The Seaside. 
English – Next week we will be learning about Travel 
Writing.  
Maths - In Maths, we will be learning about the 
measurement of time. 
RE – In RE we will be learning about Islam and what it 
is like to be a Muslim. 
 
 

Diary Dates 
 

Monday 22nd May- Sponsored Circuit Training GB 

Paralympic Visit  

Wednesday 24th May – Borwick Hall meeting for 

parents – 6pm in Class 4 

Friday 26th May – Deadline for Form 3B (Medical 

Form) for those children going to Borwick Hall 

Monday 19th June – PTA meeting at 6pm 
 

Homework 
 

There will be no homework this week.   
 

Outstanding Behaviour 
 

Curriculum Star of the Week – Joseph Ince 

For showing the Christian Value of Forgiveness – 

Kyson Elson 


